
 

Dear valued guest, 

A top priority of ours is - and always will be - the safety of our restaurant community and most 

importantly, you, our guest. In light of evolving news around COVID-19 (coronavirus), we want to share 

the steps we are taking to minimize risk of contracting and spreading the virus to our valued guests - and 

solutions we have in place when you may not always have time to cook or  meal-prep.  

• Shorter wait times: You can order ahead, on the go, or from the comfort of your home and 

quickly pick up at our restaurant. To order, visit our website fellybistro.com   

• Get food delivered: We have partnered with 3rd party delivery service “Caviar” to get you food 

where and when you want it. 

• Increased cleaning of high-touch areas: we hold our staff to a high standard when it comes to 

cleaning our restaurant. During this time, we will hold them to an even higher standard, 

requiring them to clean high-touch areas more frequently. 

• Leaving your cash and cards at home:  you can order and pay from your phone. 

While this doesn’t cover the extent of our health and food safety standards, we want you to know that 

the safety of our restaurant community is our top priority. We thank you for being a valued guest and 

for trusting us to make your food. We hope to see you soon.  

All the best,  

FELLY BISTRO ON PASS 

1-215-923-2860 

FOR DELIVERY 

https://www.trycaviar.com/ 

 

We will be offering limited specials for this time and for special request we recommend calling ahead 

and we will try our best to make it happen.  Again, thank you for your support and everyone stay safe.   

 

 

https://www.trycaviar.com/

